
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

December 2022 

12/1: DWR Local Maintaining Agency Coordination meeting. Superintendent 
Webb and I attended this meeting to discuss the status of DWR inspections, 
USACE projects, and State grant programs. The Central Valley Flood Protection 
Board Enforcement Section provided a status update on enforcement cases. 

12/6: Lower American River Bank Protection Working Group. TI attended 
this working group to hear a presentation from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
on their bank protection projects on the Lower American River. The Corps 
provided updates on the status of ongoing construction, planning and design of 
the next sites, and mitigation planting efforts. 

12/9: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of the Oaths of 
Office for newly re-elected Trustees and staff reports. 

12/14: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors meeting. 
I attended this meeting via web conference to discuss regional levee operations 
and maintenance topics. Items of discussion included the status of State 
legislation, the Corps reformulation of the PL 84-99 program, and DWR grant 
opportunities. 

12/22: USACE/SAFCA Erosion O&M meeting. I met with staff from DWR, and 
SAFCA to discuss the operation and maintenance requirements for soon to be 
constructed bank protection features and on-site mitigation along the American 
River. The group primarily discussed the addition of maintenance access paths 
though the plantings to provide for site inspection. 
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